

Dear Riders,

Tomorrow is our big day and we can't wait!

The current weather forecast is calling for showers and possibly thunderstorms early in the morning. **To ensure everyone's safety, we are postponing the ride by one hour.**

That means the new schedule is as follows:

7:45 AM	Shacharit
8:00 AM	Check-in for 62-mile route
8:30 AM	62-MILE ROUTE START
8:45 AM	Check-in for 35-mile route
9:00 AM	35-MILE ROUTE START

We will be watching the weather closely and will send a final decision no later than 7:00am tomorrow morning.

We are optimistic that we will be able to proceed with the ride as planned. Again, please check your emails tomorrow morning.

Get ready to ride –

Maayan
Executive Director
American Friends of ALYN